
What if our students 
learn engineering, build 
agency and solve light 

poverty?



What if we shredded our 
garbage?



What if we made a filter 
to remove all chemicals 

being emitted?



What if the rubber on 
tires never wore?



What if there were no 
animals?



What if garbage were 
transported to space?



What if everyone had to 
know at least two 

languages?



What if all power was 
motion sensored?



What if guns were banned?



What if WIFI were 
limitless?



What if there were an 
endless food supply?



What if floors generated 
power?



What if people never got 
angry?



What if LGBTQ2+ medical 
services were readily 

available?



What if we could create 
safe spaces for those 
struggling with mental 
health issues in public, 
and are unable to get 
home to a safe space?



What if New Brunswick 
were the lighthouse for 

global education?



What if gender was 
understood?



What if we lowered the 
voting age?



What if we re-evaluated 
our criteria for success?



What if a well balanced 
life defined success?



What if we could 
celebrate our failures?



What if society made time 
for adults to have extra 
curricular activities?



What if all students had 
access to 

extracurriculars of their 
choice?



What if all students had 
access to philosophy 

classes?



What if extra-curricular 
activities could be a 

part of the curriculum?



What if we stopped 
killing animals for food?



What if the next 10 years 
are not enough?



What if we focused on the 
SDGs 30 years ago?



What if our prisons were 
wellness centres instead 
of detention centres?



What if there wasn't a 
low wage labour force?



What if everyone had 
access to decent jobs?



What if there were no 
grades on report cards?



What if all education was 
free?



What if the world adopted 
the happiness index?



What if there was no 
funding shortage in 

education?



What if the world adopted 
a three day weekend?



What if there were no 
schedules in schools?



What if schools had no 
bells?



What if we could find the 
cure to (insert condition 

here)?



What if there was more 
collaboration in the 

world?



What if there were no 
cultural barriers?



What if there were no 
language barriers?



What if everyone was 
respectful of everyone 

else’s beliefs?



What if there was world 
peace?



What if there was no food 
waste?



What if we eliminated 
traditional testing 
methods in schools?



What if all students were 
engaged and attendance 

wasn't an issue?



What would it take to 
better engage students?



What if we could use 
leftover food from our 
cafeterias and put it 

back into the community?



What if we could feel the 
energy of trees?



What if our Community of 
the Future was on the 

moon?



What if we explored our 
oceans with as much 

interest as we explore 
space?



What if prescription 
drugs were free?



What if everybody had 
access to vaccines?



What if our roads could 
melt the snow and ice?



What if all houses could 
contribute back to the 

grid?



What if our roads could 
produce energy?



What if our roads did not 
interfere with wildlife?



What if our cars could 
work while we sleep?



What if every community 
had a sharing centre?



What if we had more 
available public 

transport?



What if our food waste 
could clean our land?



What if we turn pests 
into something that 

benefits us?



What if we made something 
that does the job of 

bees?



What if we got rid of 
pesticides?



What if we had no more 
bees or pollinators?



What if we were not 
allowed to produce 
plastics anymore?



What if we eliminated 
lawns?



What if our schools were 
forced to be green?



What if apartment 
complexes became green?



What if there was actual 
equality between women 

and men?



What if students were 
encouraged to follow 

their passions not their 
potential?



What if girls did not 
feel they had to give up 

their career paths?



What if homelessness 
wasn't possible?



What if our classroom was 
outside?



What if wearing used 
clothing became the norm?



What if our schools 
became shelters?



What if the community had 
access to our schools?



What if students were the 
teachers?



What if we used recycled 
materials to repair 
playground material?



What if our school 
buildings could do 
something for the 

community in the summer?



What if zero waste was 
the norm?



What if students could 
cook their own meals at 

school?



What if kids grew their 
own food to cook?



What if we lived in a 
world with no money?



What if we could harness 
precipitation to create 

energy?



What if we could heat 
homes with just the sun?



What if you could flip 
the switch for a solar 

powered panel so it could 
either heat or cool?



What if you could reuse 
3D printed plastic 

projects?



What if we used grey 
water to create new 

energy?



What if you could cook 
(pizza) without power?



What if we could provide 
lights to 1.3 B people 
living in light poverty?



What if there were an 
18th goal?



What if you could create 
awareness that would help 
your community reduce 

substance abuse?



What if adults finally 
realized kids really can 

change the world?



How can we engage 
government, NGOs, and the 
private sector in our 

local communities to get 
involved?



What if our students 
could influence our 
politicians to put 

pressure on the countries 
that still have a lot of 

gender inequalities?



What if our students 
could develop a 

curriculum for empathy?



What if we could reduce 
the decline of endangered 

land species?



What if we could take our 
school curriculum 

outdoors?



What if we could reduce 
the decline of endangered 

marine species?



What if we could measure 
air quality and create 

filters?



What if students could 
create the best 

vegetarian patty for 
their cafeteria?



What if we could 
eliminate single use 

products, and what would 
it take?



What if we could have 
large aquariums to raise 

our own fish?



What if students could 
make reusable bags out of 

old clothes?



What if we could reduce 
pollution from the  
fishing industry?



What if we could 
implement sustainable and 
safe containers for all 

medicines?



What if we could create 
an improved labour supply 

initiative?



What if we could create 
solutions to poverty and 

limited food access 
during and after natural 

disasters?



What if,we based our 
curriculum on Indigenous 

teachings?



What if we could do a 
sticker or a button 

campaign to help raise 
awareness for problems in 

communities.



What if we could increase 
access to mental health 
services and initiatives 

in Indigenous 
communities?



What if we could develop 
large scale aquaponic 
systems to increase 

access to natural foods 
for communities?



What if students could 
manufacture their own 
multi use products?



What if every we make an 
item from plastic, it 
needs to have more than 

one purpose?



What if the future of 
sustainable housing 
involves shipping 

containers or modular 
homes? Will we live below 
ground? Tall stacks? How 

will this look and 
function?



What if we could move to 
the next step from 

raising awareness about 
saving the turtles to 
actually creating a 

product that would detect 
and remove plastic straws 
from our landfills before 

they reach the water?



How can you empower women 
locally and globally to 
tap into their skills and 
present their ideas to 
close the poverty and 

equality gap?



African women 
collectively spend 40 
billion hours annually 
fetching water. What if 
we could bring the water 
to them using science and 

technology?



Of the 8300 animal breeds 
known 8% are extinct and 
22% at risk. What would a 
modern animal sanctuary 
look like to better 

protect against further 
loss? 



By 2050, 66% of all 
humans will live in urban 
cities. What if we could 
start designing lodging 
now, to handle this urban 
population explosion?



What if housing could be 
flood, fire and 
earthquake proof?



What if you reuse 
glassware along with 3D 
printed caps to create an 

miniature aquaponic 
system?



How might we get the 
capacity to do the 
projects that are 

exciting to students, but 
are far beyond the 

expertise of teachers? 



What if our jewelry could 
tell others about our 

mental health?


